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Class of 2025:
Parents of next year’s seniors, there will be an informational meeting Wednesday April 10, at 6:00 P.M. in the high
school commons.

Parent Volunteers Needed:
Mrs. Adams is looking for three parent volunteers to attend the Botanic Gardens field trip on Thursday April 4th.
Students and volunteers will be taking buses and will be gone from 9:15 A.M. - 1:30 P.M. There is no cost for
volunteers to attend. If interested please contact Mrs. Adams at ladams@addenbrooke.org.

Reminder: Students who have signed up to take the SAT Prep class on Saturday, April 6, please arrive by 8:45 A.M.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

FREE Math/Science Tutors!!

Be sure to take advantage of this incredible opportunity.

Lockheed Martin is available to help!
When: Thursdays, 6:00 P.M. - 7:00 P.M.
Where: Addenbrooke High School Commons
Who: (4th grade-12th grade)

● No sign-up necessary, drop-ins welcome
● Please arrive no later than 6:30 P.M.
● Remember your Chromebook/textbooks/other needed materials
● Tutors can help with:

Math, Science, Homework, Studying, and Test Preparation
If you are interested in this service please complete this survey: LINK

mailto:ladams@addenbrooke.org
https://forms.gle/ufEZSYcqLTnfzXD79


Interested in Concurrent Enrollment?

Concurrent enrollment is a program that allows high school students to enroll in college courses while still
attending high school. This program offers students the opportunity to earn both high school and college credit
simultaneously.

Who is eligible to participate?
ALL of the below guidelines must be met for Addenbrooke students to qualify for the concurrent enrollment
program.

● Entering 10th, 11th, or 12th grade in the 2024-25 school year
● Grades of A/B in all high school classes during the most recent semester
● Grade(s) of C or above in previous college classes
● Meeting with Mrs. Michelsen (sign up for a slot here)
● Recommended by teachers*
● Accuplacer completed with qualifying scores*
● Necessary paperwork completed and turned in*

*To be completed AFTER your initial meeting with Mrs. Michelsen

Partner Colleges

● Red Rocks Community College (RRCC)
● Colorado Christian University (CCU) - Click here for more information.
● Arapahoe Community College (ACC)

Next Steps
If your student meets the above qualifications and is interested in taking concurrent enrollment courses, please
sign up here for a meeting with Mrs. Michelsen.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E4EABA82FA5FF2-48302945-concurrent
https://www.ccu.edu/academy/dual-enrollment/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E4EABA82FA5FF2-48302945-concurrent


High School Calendar of Events

March 29 - April 1 No School

April 2 - 5 MCR #4 (Seniors Exempt)

April 3 Cadaver Lab Field Trip - Group 1

April 4 Botanic Gardens Field Trip (Biology)

April 5 Mustang Choral - CHSAA Festival

April 10 Cadaver Lab Field Trip- Group 2
Mustang Choral - Sing at Capitol
Junior parents - Senior Information Night

April 11 Skate City - High School Only

April 16 Only Juniors Attend Today - SAT in A.M. and CMAS Science in P.M.
No School for 9th, 10th or 12th Grades

April 17 Sophomores Only PSAT 8:00 A.M. - 11:30 A.M.
Freshmen Only PSAT 12:00 P.M. - 3:30 P.M.

April 19 HS Pep Rally & Powder Puff Game

April 20 Prom 8:00 P.M - 11:00 P.M. in the gym. (See Info. Below)

Prom is almost here! April 20th, 8-11pm at the Charles Wright Gymnasium at Addenbrooke.

Presale tickets will be available the week before Prom during lunch times. Due to the SAT and PSAT being that same

week it will be important that students purchase their tickets early in the week. This year's pre-sale ticket includes a

special 'Ambrosia' snack that goes with the theme of Prom... "Mount Olympus". Presale tickets are $25 (cash - check

(made out to student government, if the check is made out to the school it will not be accepted) - Venmo

@mustangstugov). Tickets can be paid for the night of prom at the door for $30, they will not include the special snack.

If you are bringing a guest from another school please make sure your guest form is turned in by Monday April 15th.

More information and updates on After Prom coming soon.

If you have questions or concerns please contact Coach Kami - kshaw@addenbrooke.org

We look forward to seeing all the students on the evening of April 20th.






